
BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

 

623-374-9408 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Over the next four (4) to five (5) weeks the District will be 

replacing all main water lines and service lines on Church 

Street, David Street, S. Phyllis Street and Albins Street.  

We will also be replacing all water meters and your 

customer service valve.  In some cases we will need to dig 

on your property to re-connect to your house service line at 

the meter box.   
 

This is a very needed upgrade to our water distribution 

system.  It will, however, create some inconveniences.  Our 

project will be followed by Yavapai County’s street 

resurfacing project.  During our construction, streets may 

be closed, at times, (except for local traffic) and water 

service may be interrupted.  We will try not to have water 

off for more than three (3) hours at any one time.   
 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  If you would like 

daily information, please call the office 623-374-9408 to 

get information on the scheduled plans for the day. 
 

If any damage is created on your property and not repaired, 

please call the office so we can look into the matter and 

forward the complaint to the contractor. 

 

 

 
3/2/2007  BCCWID 


